

# NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL

# SEMESTRAL ASSESSMENT 1-2008

# PRIMARY 4

# **ENGLISH LANGUAGE PAPER 2**

Nam	e:		(	)	12	-
Class	s: Primary 4				Total	
				÷,	Marks	/ 84
Date	: 05 May 2008	_	ē , e			18.
					27	
						Parent's Signature
						ratell's signature
				369		
Total	Time: 1 hour 30	minutes	3 34 3			
INST	RUCTIONS TO CA	NDIDATES				
1.	Write your name	and register r	umber in th	e space p	rovided.	
2.	Do not turn over	the page until	you are told	i to do so.	*	

Follow all instructions carefully.

Answer all questions carefully.

3.

4.

SECTION A: VOCABULARY	(10 X	1 mark)	
-----------------------	-------	---------	--

Choose the most suitable answer and write its number (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets provided.

1.		garden below my condo time of the day.	minium is	a good place to go for a	
	(1)	stroll	(2)	trek	8
	(3)	journey	(4)	hike	( }
2.	McI	im became	when h	e could not get his car er	ngine started.
2.	(1)	helpless	(2)	dissatisfied	gare out
	(3)	frustrated	(4)	uninterested	( )
				0	
3.				st chicken coming from the	ne kitchen. It is
		we set the table for dinr		125	
	(1)	scent	(2)	odour	21 N
	(3)	aroma -	(4)	fragance	( )
		*	12		
4.				s she often thinks of other	ns.
	(1)	diligent	(2)	ioyal	, ,
0	(3)	responsible	(4)	considerate	( )
		9			7
5.	After	a tiring day, Samy feels		after taking a show	er.
	(1)	reborn	(2)	restored	
	(3)	refreshed	(4)	renewed	( )
6.	It is r	no use trying to persuad	e Kenny to	o give up his hobby. He i	s as stubborn
	as a				
	(1)	cat	(2)	dog	
	(3)	wolf	(4)	mule	( )
					*
7.	The	is studyin	g the stars	through the giant teleso	cope.
	(1)	geographer	(2)	surveyor -	2) 72
	(3)	meteorologist	(4)	astronomer	( )

1	8.	Th	e kidnapper e	knife at his h	ostage when he wa	s surrounded	
		. by	the police and could not esc	ape.			
		(1)		(2)	flaunted		
43		(3)	threatened	(4)	brandished	(	)
	9.	Afte	er a thorough check-up at the	hospital the	doctor	that my	
		mo	ther had cancer.	rio opinis, inc	, 400,00	urat my	
		(1)	announced	(2)	diagnosed		
		(3)		(4)	conveyed	3.7	N
		(30.5		147	conveyed	,	)
	10.	The	government has	- all the oir	l buildings is that a	tenet to occio	
		way	for a new condominium.	an the or	d buildings in that s	treet to make	
		(1)	collapsed	(2)	- madamia-d		
		(3)	-reconstructed	(2)	modernised		
70.00		(0)	-roomst deted	(4)	demolished	(	,
					8		-
	SEC	TICAL	D. CDAMMAD (40 V.			-	
	Cho	ose th	B: GRAMMAR (10 X 1 mark	() 0 =	2 2 4 1 4 1		2
	0.10	000 111	e correct answer and write its	s number (1,	2, 3 or 4) in the bra	ackets provided	E.
			X			-	
	-				-		
	11.	A cr	owd of spectators	the sacc	er match at the sta	dium at this me	amont
		(1)	watch		is watching	uium at tins me	mient.
		(3)	watches	(2)	are watching	(	)
	-				and the state of t	200	
	12.	Shei	ila and her mates	a lot of	fun at the camp.	They boned to	have
			her camp soon.	u lot of	ron at the camp.	They hoped to	Have
		(1)	had	(2)	have		
		(3)	has			,	8
		(-)	1140	(4)	is having	, (	,
	13.	At th	e rate the children are going	thev	out in more	e effort if they v	vant to
		do w	rell in their examinations.		par in more	, 0,10,1, 11, 11, 10, 1	
		(1)	can	(2)	will		
		(3)	ought	(4)	must	(	1
		(-/	Jug.ii.	(4)	must		,
9	4.4	\\\\\-\\\		was s	QUICUI - 10-2-11-21-1-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11	gi i i ngganakean mi	· ·
15	14.		nave been practising badmin ired to continue.	ton	two o'clock th	us atternoon. V	ve are
		(1)	at	(2)	until		14
		(3)	since	(4)	before	(	)

15.	I for	anda	coins in the p	ourse tha	an in the bag. They	were only	enough to
	(1)	few		(2)	little		
	(3)	less		(4)	fewer	(	)
				-into a seri		to open it	
16.		hear some noise	at the door, i ti			_ to open it	
	(1)	tried		(2)	tries		Α.
	(3)	has tried		(4)	is trying پر	(	· · · · · ·
17.	The	aeroplane	early thi	is mornic	ng.		-
	(1)	touched on		(2)	touched off		
	(3)	touched down		(4)	touched over	(	)
	8			~	*		
18.	Mrs	Ong told the stude	ents to hand		their homework	k.	
	(1)	in	-	. (2)	up ·		
	(3)	on		(4)	by	(	)
			-				36
		-			(CE)		
19.	Whe	n we reached the	e shopping ce	ntre, we	were	as it wa	as closing
	(1)	turned down		(2)	turned off		
	(3)	turned away		(4)	turned around	(	)
		<b>5</b> 3					
20.	Sauce	John wa	s a prefect, he	needed	to be punished for	r breaking th	ne rules .
	(1)	Since			Despite		
	(3)	Although		(4)	However	(	)

\*

4

# Blank

Page

# SECTION C: COMPREHENSION (5 X 2 marks)

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Eleven-year old Christopher Marshall is like any other boy of his age. He loves french fries and Coca-Cola. He goes to bed at night hugging his favourite toy, a teddy bear named Charles Lindbear. However, there is something unusual about him. He holds a pilot's license with two world-flying records.

In 1987, Christopher became the youngest pilot ever to fly across the United States. In 1988, he was the youngest pilot ever to fly across the Atlantic Ocean. For this flight across the ocean, he was accompanied by a retired navy fighter pilot, Randy Cunningham, and his teddy bear. Randy had flown across the Atlantic several times. He was on board with Christopher to provide emergency help if needed. It was Christopher who piloted the plane.

10

Christopoher had taken off from Montreal Airport in Canada, flew across the ocean and stopped in Greenland, Iceland and Scotland before landing in France.

His anxious mother greeted him with a kiss and a new teddy bear.

In making the flight, Christopher flew almost the same route taken by Charles Lindberg, who in 1927 became the first man to fly solo across the Atlantic ocean. Charles Lindberg was one of Christopher's aviation heroes. It was no wonder that his teddy bear, who always wore a pilot's suit, helmet and goggles was named Charles Lindbear.

Choose the correct answer and write its number (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets provided.

21.	Christopher is different from other boys because he		_
	enjoys hugging his favourite bear		
	<ol><li>loves eating french fries and Coca-Cola</li></ol>		
	<ol><li>does not look like any other boys of his age</li></ol>		
	<ol><li>holds a pilot's license with two world-flying records</li></ol>	 (	)

	22.	The word "" has the same meaning as the word	d "upusual" h	io
		line 3.	unusuai	u i
		1) unique		
		2) strange		
		3) unaccepted		
		4) inconsistent	(	Ť
-1	00			
	23.	Randy was chosen to fly with Christopher because		
		Christopher was afraid to be alone		
		Christopher needed him to pilot the plane		
		he had flown across the Atlantic several times		
	38	he wanted to show Christopher how good he was in flying		1
		y was an array of this opinion flow good the was in nying	,	1
			-	
-	24.	What does the word "retired" in line 7 mean? It means		
		1) experienced	7	ð
		2) unemployed		
	8 10	3) fired after work "	+	
		no longer working –	(	).
		2 (25)		
			-	
	2223	728828638638		
	25.	Christopher's teddy bear was named Charles Lindbear probably		
		because	9	
		WW 12 C C		
		he liked the sound of the name	8	
		<ol><li>he wanted Charles Lindberg to be with him</li></ol>		
		<ol><li>he admired his aviation hero, Charles Lindberg</li></ol>		
		<ol><li>he wanted to hug Charles Lindberg during the night</li></ol>	. (	)

SECTION D: VOCABULARY CLOZE (10 X 1 mark)

Read the following passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to P) in each blank.

### USE A WORD ONCE ONLY.

(A) smooth	(E)	crouches	(1)	privilege	(M)	lovingly
(B) shuffles	(F)	disturbed	(J)	grumble	(N)	pleasure
(C)curiosity	(G)	scarce	(K)	wrinkled	(O)	meagre
(D)_anonymous	(H)	greedily	(L)	-mutters	(P)	spotted
Beng Soh i	s an eigh	ity-year-old wi	dow. Be	eing a mere 1.	3 metre	s tall with brown
(26)					5335	
(27)	the	subject of	gossip	at void deck	s. Ever	y evening, she
(28)	_on he	doorstep, wa	tching t	he world go by	as she	breathes noisily
through her mouth.		· ·				7.
	-					
- Beng Soh	spends h	er mornings (	(29)		deńding	her potted plants.
After taking her (30	)	mea	alof pon	idge in the afte	moons,	she
(31)	dow <del>l</del>	the street to t	he shop	to buy a packe	et of pres	served plums. Then
carofully taking a	plum fron	n the packet,	she su	cks it (32)		This is her
carefully taking a						

During festive seasons, (34) \_\_\_\_\_\_donors who know her state of poverty

will leave packets of food at her doorway. A few neighbours will drop by for a chat. She is

grateful and (35) \_\_\_\_\_ a word of thanks to her visitors.

# SECTION E: GRAMMAR CLOZE (10 X 1 mark)

Read the following passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to I) in each blank.

#### Passage 1

#### USE A WORD ONCE ONLY.

ensure your pet has (45)

yourself to care and love your pet?

		4
(A) and	(D) for	(G) when
(B) as	(E) in	(H) which
(C) but	· (F) that	(1) whom
One of my wishes is to visit the	e 'Lion City' known (36)_	Singapore
is a city (37)	I have always wante	d to go for a tour.
A city so small in size (38)	so huge	in terms of achievement.
always dream (39)	someday I will	visit this spectacular city
Though I do not know (40)	<del></del>	t this golden opportunity.
		poem written by Raja Basu
oox and write its letter (A to I) Passage 2	ii each daire.	
USE A WORD ONCE O	ONLY.	
(A) all	(D) many	(G) much
(B) lots	(E) more	(H) none
(C) little	(F) most	(1) some
We may (41)	like to keep anim	als as pets but keeping a pet i
		. There are (43)
		with your pet. We need to tal
care of their health by not fee	ding it with too (44)	food. We also

\_\_ of clean, fresh water. Are you willing to commi

SECTION F: EDITING FOR SPG (10 x 1 mark)	
Each of the underlined words contains either a spelling or or missing punctuation mark is indicated by a circle. Put the cor in each of the boxes.	rect punctuation mark or work
(*	46)
Some animals use camouflage. It is a form of dece	ption to ensure protetion
47)	
from its predators. It is difficult to spot a chameleon	as it camouflages itself by
48)	
blending its colour with the tree trunks and leaves of	n a forest. Sometimes, it
49)	
lies so still in a tree trunk that no one realise that it is	there. This also makes it
50)	51) "
condusive for the chameleon to catch its prey. Beyo	
Λ.	2, 121, 22, 200
are often helpful in camouflage as well. The wavy line	s of a zebra blend-in with
52)	7/
the wavy lines of the tall grass around them. It does no	ot matter that the
53)	
zebras') stripes are black and white and the lines	of the grass are vellow.
54)	1:
brown or green because the zebra's main predator, the	e lion a is colour-blind
	O to colour billion
If a zebra is standing still in matching surroundings	, a lion may overlook it
55)	
complete.	

For e	each of the items, rewrite the given sentence(s) using the word provided. Your answer to be in one sentence. The meaning of each sentence must be the same as the given s).
56.	Mark enjoys playing badminton. Mark enjoys playing table tennis.
and_	
57.	Siti often participates in art competitions. Siti draws well,
Since	
	· -
58.	Mrs Chen could choose to go shopping. Mrs Chen could choose to watch television with her children.
•	
or	
59.	Mrs Pang waited for her turn at the hairdresser. She read a magazine.
While	·
	7

Mike has not cut his halr. He has been warned.

60.

## SECTION H: COMPREHENSION OE (7 x 2 marks)

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions 61 to 67.

When my mother entered the kitchen, she was astounded. Biscuit jars were opened and bread crumbs were everywhere on the floor. The wastepaper basket was overturned with paper littered all over the floor. Who had caused the mess? The prints belonged to some animals which were smaller than our dog. How did the creature get into the house?

5

My sister and I had added a door at the back of the house, so that our dog could walk in and out of the house as it wished. Though having the door saved mother the trouble of letting it out, she sometimes wondered if it was really a good idea. At times, our dog would bring things like dead mice into the kitchen and would leave their carcasses on the kitchen floor for my mother to clean.

10

That evening, when all of us were home, my mother related to us at dinner what had happened in the day. She had decided that she would stay up late that night to find out who the intruder was. When all of us retired to our rooms, she sat alone in her bed with a big stick by her side. Suddenly, just when my mother was about to doze off, she heard noises in the kitchen. She tiptoed to the kitchen and to her horror, stared into a pair of large black eyes. She switched on the lights and was shocked to find out that the eyes actually belonged to a raccoon with long, thick and grey fur. The animal had knocked over the wastepaper basket and spilled the water in our dog's bowl. "Children! Wake up!" shouted my mother as she shook the stick in her hands.

15

20

The animal held onto the piece of bread in its paws and scurried out of the house through the additional door. By the time my sister and I appeared in the kitchen, it was gone.

All answers must be based on the given text. Answer in complete sentences.

61. Which word in paragraph 1 is the same meaning as "greatly surprised"?

62.	How do you think the strange animal entered the kitchen?
63.	What does the word "carcasses" in line 10 refer to?
_	
64.	Why do you think the author's mother sat in her bed with a big stick by her side? (line 14)?
65ly	Which sentence tells you that the author's mother was the only one waiting for the intruder?
66.	Who credited the paw prints in the kildhen?
_	No.
ìλ	What do you think the animal was doing when the author's mother stepped into the kitchen?
3	What do you think the animal was doing when the author's mother stepped into the kitchen?
3	the kitchest?



# Answer Sheet

#### EXAM PAPER 2008

SCHOOL : NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL

SUBJECT : PRIMARY 4 ENGLISH

TERM : SA 1

AND SHOW						Q6 Q7 Q8 Q9 Q10 Q11 Q12 Q13 Q14 Q15 Q16 Q17 4 4 2 4 2 1 4 3										
Q1	-Q2	₹Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6gs	Q7	-Q8	Q9	Q10	Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16	Q17
_110	第3	3	-4	3	4響	14	4	2	4	2	1	48	3	4	4	3
<b>医医学</b>	-		***	A STATE OF	-	Hau-	急				1	NO.				
018	Q19	020	021	0298	:023s	O24	025	026	027	028	(0792	2030	031	032	033	034

Q18 Q19 1 3	Q20	Q21	Q22	Q23	Q24	Q25	Q26	Q27	Q28 Q29	Q30	Q31	Q32	Q33	Q34
1 3	3	44	371	3	4	3	K	C	E M	<b>=</b> 0	В	Н	N	D
4557.76	28 m	E 1887	0.10101-001-00		-			.0	ET STEEL CONTROLLED	Water .	División.			

Telephonetrin, en	· ·			4.5		"Chichelin House printed.	
Q35 Q36 Q37	<b>Q38</b>	Q39	Q40	Q41	Q42	Q43 Q44 Q45	
AE B BH	C	F	G	A		D G B	

46)protection

47)their

48)in

49)realizes

50)conducive

51)patterns

52)it/

53)zebra's

54),

55)completely

- 56)Mark enjoys playing badminton and table tennis
- 57) Since Siti draws well she often participates.
- 58)Mrs Chen could choose to go shopping or watch television with her children.
- 59)While Mrs Pang waited for her turn at the hairdresser, she read a magazine.
- 60) Mike has been warned, yet he has not cut his hair.

- 61) The word is "astounded."
- 62)It entered the kitchen through the door specially built for the dog.
- 63)It refers to the dead mice.
- 64)I think the author's mother sat in her bed with a big stick by her side so that when the intruder come she could hit it.
- 65)When all of us retired to our rooms, she sat alone in her bed with a big stick by her side.
- 66)The raccoon created the paw prints in the kitchen.
- 67)I think it was eating the bread.

